
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Latest update and revision of the SAS calendar: 

Just received word from the Diocese of Honolulu that parochial schools will 
remain closed through Monday, April 13th.  Students are scheduled to return to 
campus on Tuesday, April 14th.  The Tuesday start date was chosen as the 10th 
(Good Friday) and the 13th (Easter Monday) were already designated as days 
off for Easter.  My understanding is this eliminates a week by week extension by 
choosing a hopeful point of return without jumping to a complete suspension of 
classes for the remainder of the year.  As we know, this return date could 
change again but we pray this ends sooner versus later. 

This message will be added to the list already established on our website along 
with the listing of school-related events that are cancelled or postponed.  
Please refer to this area for updated information and refer others to this area 
too as they inquire.   

Part of our staff work this Monday will be mapping out alternative options for 
educational services for our K-12 students.  Part of our work starting on Monday 
will also be mapping out support for you too as you support your children at 
home.  Another part of our work will be our plans to reach out to each student 
and maintain a connection with them - beyond whatever means that are 
already in place so far.  Our relationship with our families and our care and 
concern for each other is who we are and what we do at SAS. 

Additional updates in relation to our “virtual” connection with you will be 
coming and will include specific links and guidelines for access too.  As stated 
before, we also will be sending you specific educational plans for your child’s 
classes and grade level by next Wednesday, March 25th. 

Continued prayers for each of you, your families and friends and our entire SAS 
'Ohana.  We strive to be the calm through the storm, we appreciate the impact 
and fatigue this situation has on everyone and we believe the resiliency and 
faith we have will lead the way. 

God bless, 

Tim
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